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Newsletter to members 

 

 

BeSPORTIVE LUNCHEON  -  Friday 13th November 2020 

 

With Covid19 restrictions eased we can proceed with the planned BeSportive luncheon with 

confidence.    

Attached is an updated flyer with 3 of the 5 proposed speakers confirmed.    We will have 

one or two athletes speaking in addition to John Foley, Grant Fox and Ben Skeen but the 

change of dates has unfortunately meant changes in the proposed athlete peakers.    More 

information on the additional speakers will be forwarded once these are confirmed.    

Although a number of members registered for the proposed September date, re-registration 

will be necessary following the change of date.      With the relaxation in rules around social 

gatherings, we hope that you and your friends will enjoy attending this luncheon on an issue 

that is important in addressing the tensions at the interface between school and 

representative sport and ensuring sport can provide a healthy environment for all levels and 

abilities.        

If you can please advise as soon as possible if you can attend the luncheon and provide the 

names of your guests that would be much appreciated. 

We look forward to seeing you in November. 

 

 

Regards 

 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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